
Public Art Bike Rack
Leadership Franklin Project

May 14, 2019



“Shadow of the Harpeth”
This functional artistic installation will showcase the spirit and heritage of 
Franklin while drawing the curiosity of locals and visitors alike. This installation 
will not only be eye-catching, but upon further viewing the positioning of the 
structure will cast a shadow onto the pavement of the Harpeth River as it runs 
through Franklin giving further depth and creativity to this project. 



We have been working with Duncan McDaniel, 
an artist with an impressive roster of local, 
regional and national public art projects. 
Duncan has been and will continue to be 
heavily involved in the design and installation 
of the project, guiding us and working with all 
stakeholders to ensure a successful and lasting 
initiative.

Artist: Duncan McDaniel



Additional Body of Work

Spectrum Wind

Bike Rack - Sound Board Sliders



Cement Inlay
The bike rack will sit over a cement inlay map of the City of Franklin which will 
showcase the Harpeth River as it runs through Franklin offering perspective to 
its viewers. 

Plaque highlighting title 
and description of 
artwork, artist and 
Leadership Franklin 
class. 



Northeast view from Second & Main Streets.

Perspective Rendering
The installation will be placed on the property of the Harpeth Square 
development that is set to debut with the opening of the hotel in 2019.



Usability & Durability
The bike rack has been thoughtfully created to accommodate multiple 
bikes as you can see from the renderings below.  

It will be made of steel and colored with powder coated paint, materials 
that will last indefinitely. 



Scale of Bike Rack
The cement inlay will be 7ft in length and 10ft in width. 
The bike rack will be 10ft 4in in length.
*Note that the plaque will be placed inside the cement inlay.



Scale of Bike Rack
At it’s tallest point the bike rack will measure 42in in height. 
*Again, please note that the plaque will be placed inside the cement inlay. 



Timeline and Installation
Our goal is to receive approval on this project from all necessary commissions and 
boards as soon as possible to meet an installation deadline of June 2019 that will 
coincide with the pouring of concrete in the area of our installation. 

Funding
We are funding this project through sponsorships with local companies and 
organizations. We plan to begin seeking sponsorships once we gain approval for 
this project from BOMA. 



Contacts

Lee Hunter
Email: lhunter@capstarbank.com
Phone: (615) 732-6334

Lynn Maddox
Email: lynn.d.Maddox@Vanderbilt.edu
Phone: (615) 322-6384

Chad Schmidt
Email: chad@sheridanpr.com
Phone: (615) 472-8879

Megan Weisinger
Email: megan@visitfranklin.com
Phone: (615) 550-2702

Kurt Winstead
Email: kwinstead@rudylaw.net
Phone: (615) 515-3530
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